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| Dear Sierra Bonita Families:

The PTA is excited for this year at Sierra Bonita, As a PTA we strive to support teachers, students,
and families. While we are eager to provide support and activities that enrich students at Sierra
Bonita, we cannot do it without your support. We are asking families once again to participate in our
PTA Direct Donation Fundraiser where 100% of your donations will benefit our teachers and
children®.

The 2018-2019 goal for the PTA Direct Donation Fundraiser is $4500

We are raising money to help our school fund pressing equipment and technology needs as
well as PTA sponsored activities!

As an incentive to encourage students’ participation, we will be rewarding the Top 3 Classes that
bring in the most amount of money by Friday, October 12th:

1t place class- Will earn a Limousine ride and lunch with Mr. Andersen!
2™ place class- Will earn a Pizza party!
3 place class - Will earn an Ice cream treat!

If we reach our School Goal of $4500.00, we'll tape Mr. Andersen to the wall during lunch time for all
students to see!

We realize not every child can contribute a large amount; however, we encourage every student to
participate. No donation is too small. Donate an amount that is comfortable for your family. We would
love to achieve 100% participation from Sierra Bonita families! We will gladly accept cash, checks,
and credit cards. Please send back your donation in the provided envelope with your child to their
classroom by this FRIDAY, October 12th. If you have any questions please contact Erin Jackson,
our fundraiser chair, at erinjackson222@gamail.com.

Respectfully,
Sierra Bonita PTA Board

*An itemized copy of the PTA budget and monthly financial reports are available upon request at any time if you would
like to know how your contributions are being used.




